
Dr. Robert Sawyer, Chair 
California Air Resources Board 

1001 "I" Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812 

Dear Dr. Sawyer: 

May 10, 2007 

This letter is to urge CARB to do everything possible to promote 

plug-in automobiles, including hybrids and all-electric plug-ins. My husband 

and I have one older all-electric and do not plan on buying another car until 

more are available. They just make sense, in every way. We plug in our car 

at home where our solar panels supply the electricity. Clean and cheap. 

There is no reason more of these cars should not be available to the public. 

For our air and our economy, please do all you are able to facilitate the 

promotion of plug-in automobiles for public use. 

Yours truly, 

Lynda Pash 

624 Carnation Drive 
Placentia, CA 92870-4413 


